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Greg Bodnar
fyi-request-1104-d2ff2c32@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Greg
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your Official Information Act request of 28 August 2013 sent to the Greater Wellington
Regional Council. Your request was transferred from the Council to the NZ Transport Agency on 16
September 2013. Regarding May and August bus inspections, you requested:

e ‘alist of buses, identified by fleet number, that received a pink sticker, the owner of the bus,
the age of the bus and the type of fault.’

Please find attached a two page report listing the buses that received a pink sticker from the
inspections conducted by the Transport Agency, either independently or with the Police Commercial
Vehicle Inspection Unit, in both May and August 2013. The pink stickers relate to 58 buses inspected
in May and 98 buses inspected in August.

The report from left to right describes the name of the company owning the bus, the date the
inspection took place, the date the bus was first registered in New Zealand, the year of manufacture,

the fleet number, the action taken, in that the bus was given a pink sticker and a description of the
fault.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the Transport Agency please contact Rob Barton, Manager
Transport Officers, by email to: robert.barton@nzta.govt.nz or by phone (04) 931 8936.

Yours sincerely

Karen Quigan
Acting Regional Manager Central
For Chief Executive



